
 

DIALOGUE 
Dear Parent  

I have started this series of letters to have a dialogue with you all. As our esteemed 

partners, your cooperation is of utmost importance that will go in long the way to shape up 

the future of our children.  

We at VVN are committed to the basic cause of bringing up your children and make them 

proud citizens of FUTURE INDIA.  

It is a great news for all of us that the government has allowed the students of class 6 to 8  

to attend the school after a long gap of 10 months. These months were a real challenge for 

us and more so for our children. 

The children are very much excited to come to school and meet their friends and teachers. 

They are really elated to come to their higher classes for the first time after their results 

were declared in the month of April, 2020. 

We at school have ensured that the studies are taken care of, very well in a stepwise manner 

as given below: 

(i) The syllabus covered in online classes will be taught once again in classroom. 

(ii) Each and every student will be paid due attention so that no topic remains 

uncleared before conduction of final exams. 

(iii) Written practice will be done for all the important chapters which will be given 

for annual exams. 

(iv) Thorough checking of notebooks will be done by the subject teachers. 

(v) The class tests will be conducted in a regular manner on each Monday for 

various subjects. The schedule of these tests will be shared with you soon. 

I am once again requesting you to make sure that your ward attends the school regularly so 

that he/she does not miss these classes even for one day. 

You all can speak to me for anything related to school or studies of your ward on  

Contact number 7206183008, between 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm from Monday to Friday.  

 

Looking forward to having a dialogue with you regularly in future too. 

 

 

Your’s sincerely 

Roop Krishan Bhat 

Principal  


